MEMORANDUM

TO: Mayor and Council Members

FROM: Lee Sherman, P.E. Supervising Engineer
Stormwater Treatment Section
Watershed Protection Department

DATE: November 18, 2022

SUBJECT:

Backup for Cost Recovery Agreement: StadCo, Item 22-3361

The purpose of this memorandum is to provide backup and context for the Cost Recovery Agreement

(StadCo, Item 22-3361) that is on the December 1, 2022 Council Agenda.

The City of Austin has a Cost Recovery Program per LDC 25-8-215, that allows for partial reimbursement
of the cost to build a water quality control that treats at least 10 extra acres of offsite, untreated
drainage area. The intent of this public / private partnership is to provide cost-effective, regional water
quality control and a discount to the developer for providing public benefit greater than the minimum
required.

Attachments:

1.
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CC:

22-3361 (StadCo) Council Backup Summary
22-3361 (StadCo) Appendix T Report
22-3361 (StadCo) Appendix T

Cost Recovery Program Explained

Steps to Cost Recovery

Jennifer Massie Gore, P.E. — Watershed Protection
Mike Kelly, P.E. — Watershed Protection
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